
 

 
 

Students are reminded to lock all valuables up in their PE lockers if they are working out after school. 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 

on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must 

apply before the February 1st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must 

complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process 

early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 
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